----Original Message----

From: Natalie Ammarell [mailto:NAmmarell@nc.rr.com]

Sent: Wednesday, December 01, 2004 7:26 PM

To: Kevin Foy

Cc: Susan Anderson; Chris C. Moran; Emily Dickens

Subject: Town property discussions

Dear Kevin,

As you know, there have been some preliminary indications that IFC might be able to look at the viability of using Town property adjacent to the Cemetery on Legion Road as a potential (future) facility site. We would be interested in at least pursuing discussions with you and the Town Manager.

I wonder if you could put this on the agenda for next Monday's Town Council meeting, so that you and Cal and other key parties would be authorized to talk with us in greater detail about this option. We would be interested in knowing more about the property itself (e.g., size, topography) and about the process/conditions that might be associated with IFC's being able to take a deeper look at it as a potential site.

As always, we are MOST appreciative of the support and interest that you and the Town Council have shown in IFC and its mission. Should it be necessary for me and/or others from the IFC to be present at the meeting on Monday, we would certainly be available.

Sincerely,

Natalie Ammarell
Past-President/Chair of Strategic Development Inter-Faith Council for Social Service
919-967-3062 (H/W)
919-621-5653 (cell)
NAmmarell@nc.rr.com